
To:  
Mr. Peter Grilli  
President, Japan Society of Boston 
One Milk Street 
Boston, MA 02109 
U.S.A. 
 
From: 
Mr. Koji Sasaki 
c/o AdIn Research, Inc. 
Shuwa Kioi-cho Park Bldg. 1F 
3-6 Kioi-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0094 
Japan 
 

March 4, 2005 
 
Dear Mr. Grilli, 
 
My name is Koji Sasaki. I took over Mr. Iguchi and was newly appointed as the 
President of the Boston Association of Japan as of November, 2004. We thank you 
for your thoughtful comments for our newsletter. 
 
Meanwhile, we would like to congratulate on Japan Society of Boston's centennial 
celebration. Commemorating the anniversary, we would like to present a small gift 
to your Society. It is a "japan" tray gilded with gold on which "Centennial 
Celebration of Japan Society of Boston" is printed and I drew the Mayflower. 
 
I hope our friendship remains golden just like the tray and wish Japan Society of 
Boston prosperity for the next 100 years.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Koji Sasaki 
President, the Boston Association of Japan 
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